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April 3,2006 

Office of the Mayor 
City of Pasadena 
117 E. Colorado Blvd., 6'h F1. 
Pasadena, CA 91 105 

Attn: District 2 Councilman, Honorable Paul Little 

Dear Councilman Little: 

Having served several terms as the District 2 Transportation Advisory Commission (TAC), 
it has been my pleasure and honor to serve the District and City of Pasadena. I believe 
TAC serves a vital function in maintaining and improving life for the citizens of Pasadena. 
While much remains to be done, I am proud of what has been accomplished in the last few 
years and have been proud to be included with the dedicated and capable Commissioners 
who make up TAC. While I remain vitally interested in being involved with the 
community, in fairness to my other obligations, I must tender my resignation for TAC. I 
have been asked to serve on the Archdioceses of Los Angeles Building Commission and I 
have accepted the assignment. 

As you are aware, Bob Holmquist has submitted his application for the Transportation 
Commission. Bob is a fine candidate and will do a great job, if selected. 

Thank you for providing me with the opportunity to serve the community through TAC. 

Sincerely, 

P. Michael  raw 
Vice President 

cc: Vince Farhart 
Chairman of TAC 


